
FOI 0279/2023 Response  

I would be most grateful if you would provide me, under the Freedom of Information Act, details 

in respect to your current web filtering / proxy contract. 

 

The details we require are: 

1. is your current provider for this contract? 

 ITHealth/Sophos 

2. When is the contract renewal date?  

August 2028 

3. Actual spend on this contract/framework (and any sub lots), from the start of the 

contract to the current date . 

The Trust is unable to provide the specific spend on web filtering / proxy contract. 

This is because the Trust is unable to segregate the costs from the contract we have for a 

larger project that includes elements of web filtering / proxy . 

4. Start date & duration of framework/contract?  

August 2023 – 5 Years 

5. Is there an extension clause in the framework(s)/contract(s) and, if so, the duration of 

the extension?  

No 

6. Has a decision been made yet on whether the framework(s)/contract(s) are being either 

extended or renewed? 

 No 

7. Who is the senior officer (outside of procurement) responsible for this contract?  

The Trust is unable to provide a response to this query. This is because we do not 

routinely release staff members personal information for those below a band 8c role.  

We therefore rely on exemption Section 40 of the Freedom of Information Act 2000 to 

deny this aspect of your request.  


